
 

 

NOTICE 

TOWN OF COLEBROOK 

 

Notice is hereby given that the audit of the Annual Financial Statements and the Federal Single 

Audit of the Town of Colebrook for the year ending June 30, 2024, as prepared by King, King & 

Associates, PC, are on file at the Town Clerk’s office and available for public inspection during 

regular office hours. 

Dated at Colebrook, Connecticut, this 16th day of April, 2025. 

Debra L. McKeon, MCTC 

                            

 

                            


